
MINUTES 
 

June 5, 2017 
 
 

Board met in regular session with Lynn Zeller and Harold Smith in attendance.  Minutes of 
previous meeting and treasurer report were approved as submitted.  Also in attendance were 
Attorney Joseph Kerwin, Luann Hoffman, Larry Hoke and Penny Bush. 
 
Penny Bush expressed a thank you from the Williamstown Community Pride for the donation to 
their fund.  She stated the money would be used to sponsor a “movie in the park” night this 
season. 
 
Correspondence received (1) Comm of PA – State Police Fines due ($420.40); (2) Rep Tobash 
Office – Mtg regarding regionalizing police services; (3) PSATS – 2017 adopted resolutions. 
 
No reply from Liberty Hose Co #1 on the requests for audit action or corrections to the audit  
Of Firemen’s Relief Fund. 
 
No action from Mr. McCready, EMC on update of township plan.  Will coordinate with Boro on 
possibility of a replacement of Emergency Management Coordinator. 
 
Discussed the Julian St. wall repair and drainage pipe on W. Broad St.  Repair to the W. Broad 
St. sight was approved. 
 
Rod Hoffman property sewage problem continues.  Light-Heigel is coordinating possible action 
Zimmerman property of State Route 209 issued permit to install chemical toilet system.  Cabin 
will be installed according to Uniform Construction rules for cabins.  Light-Heigel is coordinating 
both actions. 
 
Estimates will be developed on the resurfacing of Lenker Drive and a repair of roadway next to 
Joann Adams property. 
 
Brian Null and BillyJoe Miller have both completed Penn Dot Flagger training.   
 
Being no further business, motion by Zeller second by Smith to adjourn, motion carried. 


